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AMENDED DATES FOR BOOK FAIR 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Did you know that reading 20 minutes a day with your child is the best investment your 

family can make for their future? Research shows that children who read at least 20 minutes 

per day, score in the 90th percentile on standardised tests.  
 

Come to the SHWPS Book Fair to stock up on the books your child will love reading and ignite 

their home reading habits. 
 

Please visit our Book Fair and discover your child’s next favourite book! Some book fair 

profits are returned to the school to purchase books and activities for classroom and library 

use. 
 

Save the date: 

Book Fair dates: October 26th through to November 2nd 2023. 

Shopping hours: 8:30am - 8:55am and 3:00pm – 3:30pm          
                             
Before the book fair, we will be introducing the Book Fair Wallet! This allows your child to 
shop at the Scholastic Book Fair without the need for cash, thanks to our new digital payment 
option. The online payment system is user-friendly, and you can easily pre-order your child's 
favourite books by following the below-mentioned steps on the Scholastic website. 
 
Three easy steps to make a pre-payment: 
1) Find your school's Book Fair by selecting your state and then entering the school’s name or 
suburb (can't find your school? call: 1800 024 840)  
2) Enter your details and the total value of the books you wish to pre-pay for. 
3) Complete the Pre-payment Form, including the receipt number and amount paid. This form must be returned to the school 
during the Book Fair. 
 

We look forward to seeing you and your family at our SHWPS Book Fair! Happy reading! 
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